
  
 

LOUISE WHYTE  OBJECT  Submission ID:  215871 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  New South Wales 2577 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/19/2024 8:13:31 PM 

 
Hello,  

I am a business owner, whose property is only 150 m from the proposed Plasrefine plant.  

My concerns for this facility to go ahead are.  

Wrong site , of which is too close to neighbouring, houses, other industrial facilities, farming land and water 
catchment.  

My understanding of the many submissions put forward is that the majority of local residents and business 
owners have grave concerns for the disruption and pollution to the surrounding and overall community.  

My family have lived in Moss Vale for over 140 years. My grandfather Jack Whyte was a force to build Moss 
Vale to what it is today, his hard work and dedication to the citizens on the community has never been fully 
recognised, however he would be horrified to think that, this beautiful town could be polluted by a facility that 
NO one wants.  

Please do not allow this facility to go ahead in our town.  

For the sake and future of our town and generation to come.  

Thank you for the opportunity to have my say. 
 

 




